
MEMBERS OF THE SENATE ENERGY AND NATURAL RESOURCES COMMITTEE 

I am in strong support of SB 2314 which helps prevents companies from 
developing projects such as the Summit Carbon Solutions CO2 pipeline.  
It will help eliminate the taking and use of our native grassland and 
farmland. 

 I understand that oil pipelines, highways, and transmission lines ect. 
are for the good of the people of North Dakota.  This CO2 pipeline is a 
safety concern, and is not for the common good of the citizens of North 
Dakota. 

This bill will help create a better process for determining who qualifies 
for common carrier status. 

 

Thank you for your support of a YES vote on SENATE BILL 2314. 

 

David Moch 

Hazelton, ND 

Emmons County 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  


